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A response to market speculation 

As a response to market speculation, SGL International A/S confirms that discussions are ongoing 
regarding a potential divestment of SGL International A/S by its shareholder AEA Investors. 

There is no certainty that a transaction will materialise nor as to the terms or timing of a potential 
transaction. 

For further information, please contact: 

Claes Brønsgaard Pedersen, Global CFO 
ir@scangl.com | (+45) 32 48 00 00 

This information is information that SGL International A/S is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation and the 
Swedish Securities Market Act. The information was submitted for publication by the above-mentioned person at 16:15 CET on 4 February 
2023. 
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